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Vote by mail allows all citizens to vote in a thoughtful and humane manner.  Long 

lines, missed work, and inaccessibility for many makes returning to voting in person 

seem like a giant step backwards. This bill is essentially a voter suppression bill 

making it more difficult for many to have a voice in government. Do not pass this bill. 

Keep Oregon at the forefront of mail in voting. Our system is safe and secure.   


